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President’s Corner:  
 
Hi Fellas, 
 
What do you think, will we have a warm, wet year or get lots of snow? Don’t forget to 
get your season pass the deals are quickly going away. I saw an add from Ski Bowl the 
other day. Seems they might be planning more day time operations. Anyone hear 
something along those lines? The FIS predictor challenge seems to be getting reset so 
I’ll let you know when its back online. We have a had a few new guys at the last couple 
of meetings, let's keep then coming. Meetings have been full and lots of the usual chat-
ter. Don’t miss another one, make sure to be at the next meeting. 
 
 
Gütten tag, 
 
Bob 
 
 

Membership Dues: It’s that time again gents, time to pay club dues for the coming 
season. If you pay your dues before October 31st they will be $75 (we voted to raise 
the dues at our May meeting). On November 1st, Dues increase to $93.75. On Decem-
ber 1st, they increase to $112.50. On January 1st, those who haven’t paid their dues 
will be removed from the membership roles. The easiest payment method will be via 
the website (https://schneevogeli.com/). If you click on the SVSC logo at the bottom-
right of the website and it will take you to the payment page. You 
can also use the QR code below to pay through your PayPal ac-
count.  Please note that the online payment methods require a 
small additional fee. Alternatively, you can mail your payment to 
the Schnee Vogeli PO Box or pay Dale directly when you see 
him.  
  
 
PACRAT Racing: PACRAT will likely be similar to last year with Friday and Sunday 
sessions. Stay tuned for additional info as we learn more. 
 

http://www.schneevogeli.com/
https://schneevogeli.com/


 

 

 

*P.O. Box 42383, Portland, OR  97242* 

 

Pray for Snow is scheduled for November 4th this year at Charlie’s Mountain View in 
Govy.  Music will be provided by local favorite, Dance Hall Days!  Tickets are not re-
quired this year, drink prices will be raised with the extra cost of a drink coming to the 
club.  Please help get the word out.  We are looking for volunteers to work the door 
and particularly during the later shifts.  New associates are required to work either this 
event or the Season Ender Bender in order to qualify for full membership.  
 
 
Christmas Party:  Saturday December 2nd is the annual Christmas Party.  It will be at 
Dale and Sheri Parshall’s house, 20721 NE Interlachen Ln, Fairview (Blue Lake).  We 
are combining with the Parshall’s annual HBR (Hot Buttered Rum) Party.  Its open 
house style with a start at 3PM and goes till the last person leaves.  Beer, wine, HBR’s 
and hors d’oeuvres.  If you want to bring something, last name A-K bring a table 
ready hors d’oeuvre and L-Z can bring a table ready dessert.  If you bring something, 
bring serving utensils as well.  If you park at the top of the driveway be prepared to 
stay a while as you might get blocked in (8 cars in three rows can fit in the driveway if 
you park correctly – 2 at the top, 3 in the middle, 3 at the bottom).  Otherwise its street 
parking with the better parking going west on Interlachen Ln.  Carpooling/Uber is en-
couraged. 
 
2nd Annual (Freshly Named) Seedy Petey Photo Contest:  As with last year, and 
hopefully for years to come... 
 
We are announcing the 2nd Annual SVSC Photo Contest.  In honor of the winning 
photo from last year, membership made a motion and voted on naming the Photo Con-
test: The Seedy Petey Photo Contest. 
 
Like last year I will be accepting any photos that our membership wants added to the 
competition. Photos are limited to this "season year".  
 
Let them be funny, embarrassing, happy, or awe inspiring.  
Please send them to historian@schneevogeli.com 
Subject: Seedy Petey Photo Contest 
 
I also encourage everyone to send any and all photos and videos that we should keep 
in memory for the club to me as well. We have a hard drive with lots of space. I want to 
fill it. So please send anything you feel should be added to the hard drive to histo-
rian@schneevogeli.com  
 
If you have anything that may be older, please send with approximate year of the 
event or photo.  
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Schnee Tee Shirts and other merchandise are being sold by Ed Carman.  Recently, 
our friendly club president sent out a notice that Ed is ordering some new Schnee hats.  
Check your inboxes for a chance to jump on this opportunity.  Please feel free to reach 
out to him or myself with any inquiries.  His contacts are able to provide logo printing 
on virtually any article of clothing you could wish for.  So, whether you’re looking to 
represent the club at a local sporting event or if you’d like your wife/girlfriend to 
represent in the bedroom, we’ve got you covered.  
 
 

Upcoming SVSC Events and Races 
 

  
 October 24, 2023  Club Meeting @ The Buffalo Gap 
 November 4, 2023  Pray For Snow Party @ Charlie’s Mountain View 

November 14, 2023  Club Meeting @ The Buffalo Gap 
November 28, 2023  Club Meeting @ The Buffalo Gap 
December 2, 2023  Christmas Party @ Dale’s! 
 
 
 

Post Op 

 
After her operation, the famous movie star was propped up in bed in her private room 
as the doctor did his rounds. "Tell me, how are you feeling now?" he asked." 
 
A lot better, thank you," purred the star in reply. "But one thing does bother me. When 
will I be able to resume a normal sex life?" 
 
"Oh, that's rather hard to say," said the doctor. "I've never been asked that after a 
tonsillectomy before." 
 
 
The Teacher’s Dress 
 
Little Johnny comes home from sunday school with a black eye. His father sees it and 
says, "Johnny, how many times do I have to tell you not to fight with the other boys?" 
 
"But Dad, it wasn't my fault. We were all in church saying our prayers. We all stood up 
and my teacher in front of me had her dress in the crack of her butt. I reached over and 
pulled it out. That's when she hit me!" 
 
"Johnny," the father said. "You don't do those kinds of things to women." 
 
Sure enough, the very next Sunday Johnny came home with the other eye black and 
blue. Johnny's father said, "Johnny, I thought we had a talk!" 
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"But Dad," Johnny said, "It wasn't my fault.  
 
There we were in church saying our prayers. We all stood up and my teacher in front of 
us had her dress in the crack of her butt.  
 
Then Louie who was sitting next to me saw it and he reached over and pulled it out. 
Now I know she doesn't like this, so I pushed it back in!" 
 
 
Choking on Change 

 
A father walks into a bar with his son and gives him three pennies to play with. 
 
Suddenly the boy starts choking. The father realizes the boy has swallowed the coins 
and starts slapping him on the back. The boy coughs up two of the pennies but keeps 
choking.  
 
Looking at his son, the father panics and shouts to the bar's patrons for help. 
A well-dressed, attractive and serious-looking woman in a blue pantsuit is sitting at a 
table in the corner, reading a newspaper. At the sound of the commotion, she looks up, 
puts her cup down, neatly folds the newspaper and puts it on the table, gets up from 
her seat and makes her way to the boy.  
 
The woman carefully drops the boy's pants, grabs hold of his testicles, and starts to 
squeeze and twist, gently at first and then ever so firmly. 
 
After a few seconds, the boy convulses violently and coughs up the last penny, which 
the woman deftly catches in her free hand. As she turns to walk back to her seat, the 
father rushes over and starts thanking her. 
 
"Thank you for saving my son, but I've never seen anybody do anything like that 
before. Are you a doctor?" 
 
The woman replied, "No, I work for the IRS." 
 
 

-  Credit for these jokes goes to Ron Reichardt and some random strangers from the 
internet. 
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Capt. Buzzard’s Note:   

 
Ski season grows ever closer, looking forward to seeing you all soon!  Sitting in Spain, 
I’m beginning to dream of snow-covered peaks.   
 
Please send questions, comments, or contributions to buzzard@schneevogeli.com or 
2700 SW Taylors Ferry Rd, Portland, OR 97219.  

 
-  Alex Smoot 
 
 

 


